
PUBLIC INFORMATION CENTER
Somerset County in cooperation with the 

North Jersey Transportation Planning 
Authority, the New Jersey Department of 
Transportation, and the Federal Highway Administration, 
will be hosting a Public Information Center meeting to inform 
local residents, officials, businesses and the general public 
about the Local Concept Development Study for the Picket 
Place Bridge (CR 567) over the South Branch of Raritan River 
located in Branchburg and Hillsborough Townships. 

The purpose of the meeting is to solicit public input and 
comment on the conceptual alternatives and the Preliminary 

Preferred Alternative for the bridge improvements. The meeting is 
an open-house format but there will be a brief presentation. All are 

welcome and are encouraged to comment on the study.

	        Written comments will be accepted through November 18, 2019.                  
	 	 Comments may be emailed or mailed to:

	 Nicole Pace-Addeo 
	 Public Involvement Specialist
	 Stokes Creative Group, Inc. 
	 1666 US-206
	 Vincentown, NJ 08088 
	 npace@stokescg.com

PUBLIC INFORMATION CENTER 
MEETING NOTICE

PICKET PLACE 
BRIDGE (CR 567)
Branchburg and Hillsborough Townships, NJ

DATE:
Thursday, October 17, 2019

TIME: 
5:00 – 8:00 pm 

(brief presentation at 6:30 pm)

PLACE: 
Hillsborough Township  

Municipal Complex, 
Municipal Courtroom

379 SOUTH BRANCH ROAD  
HILLSBOROUGH 

TOWNSHIP, NJ 08844

FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE VISIT WWW.PICKETPLACEBRIDGE.COM


